
In the following attachments, here are examples of some fake websites. In the first picture 
is an attempt to notify me on my expiring Sams Club membership. Some of the fake signs 
are “from” line, the misspellings in the e-mail, the odd spacing between words, bad 
grammar, and the urgency to make a “payment”. In the “UPS” e-mail, it is mostly the same 
thing as the last e-mail. The fake UPS logo, the fake tracking number, the urgency to fix the 
“issue”. Lastly, in the Facebook e-mail, the “from” has a fake Facebook trademark, the 
grammatical error of the options of “report the user” and “yes, me”. The difference between 
these “fake” websites and the real ones are as follows. Real websites will send an e-mail 
from a “support/no reply e-mail”. They will contain your actual 



information about you, like the last 4 of an account number. 


